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Our Ref: Democratic Services    

Date:    10 October 2022   

Email: democratic.services@fermanaghomagh.com 

 
Chief Executive 
South Dublin County Council 
County Hall 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 
D24 A3XC 
 
Dear Chief Executive, 
 
Re: Motion - Justice for Noah Donohoe 
 
At the Council meeting held on 4 October 2022, Fermanagh and Omagh District Council adopted 
the following substantive Motion: 
 
“That Fermanagh and Omagh District Council supports fully the Justice for Noah 
campaign.  
 
This Council requests that there should be a rigorous, open and transparent police 
investigation, where every avenue is explored, to get justice for Noah and his family. 
 
This Council also calls on the Secretary of State to withdraw the PII (Public interest 
immunity) Certificate in this case. 
 
Finally, we request that this motion is sent in writing to all other Councils on the island of 
Ireland as well as the relevant leaders of the political parties that are members of the 
Policing Board.” 
 
The Council looks forward to receiving your response on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison McCullagh 
Chief Executive 

Alison McCullagh 

Chief Executive 
  

mailto:democratic.services@fermanaghomagh.com

